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Presentation by the San Mateo County 2021 Supervisorial District Lines Advisory Commission on their
redistricting process. (Justin Mates, San Mateo County Deputy County Manager, Commissioner Monzon)

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION
The commission is seeking the public's input and ideas for the County's five supervisorial districts. There are
many ways to participate, and the public is invited to get involved by submitting written testimony about the
process or a specific map, attending a virtual meeting at which you can speak about the process or a specific
map and/or helping draw maps and fine-tune your district lines.
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